
 Nueces County Office of Emergency Management  

To: Nueces County Hurricane Reentry Partners 
From: Dee Hawkins., Emergency Management Coordinator 
Date: 04/18/2024 
Re: 2024 Program Update 
The Nueces County Hurricane Reentry Plan is a cooperation with the Cities of Corpus Christi, Port Aransas, 
and Robstown Offices of Emergency Management. All submissions for Hurricane Reentry requests for 
the City of Aransas Pass need to be submitted to San Patricio County Department of Emergency Management 
and Safety. They will be managing these Hurricane reentry requests moving forward as they are now part of the 
San Patricio County Multi-Jurisdictional Emergency Plan. 

Nueces County Office of Emergency Management has training slides if needed. The County Emergency 
Operations Center is requesting stakeholders to provide the reentry letters to join in this endeavor. 
Having a reentry plan is vital to strengthening community resilience and stakeholder efficiency. You can find 
the Nueces County reentry plan on the Nueces County website under Emergency Management 
(www.nuecesco.com). 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of the Emergency Management 
Coordinators listed below. 

1. Nueces County
Serving all unincorporated areas of Nueces County and the Cities of Agua Dulce, Bishop, Driscoll, and 
Petronila.
Dee Hawkins, County EMC
deanna.hawkins@nuecescountytx.gov
361-888-0876 Office

2. City of Aransas Pass
Shanna Owens, San Patricio County Deputy EMC 
sowens@sanpatriciocountytx.gov
 361-587-3563 Office

3. City of Corpus Christi
Jace Johnson, City Deputy EMC
jacej@cctexas.com
361-826-1100 Office

4. City of Port Aransas
Lawrence Cutrone, City EMC
lcutrone@cityofportaransas.org
361-749-4111  Ext. 226 Office

5. City of Robstown
Chief Javier Zapata, City EMC
jzapata@cityofrobstown.com
361-387-2522 Office
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